
	

	
	
	
	

	
We	would	be	grateful	if	you	could	share	the	information	below	with	parents	
who	may	be	interested	in	GIS.	
	
We	are	pleased	to	invite	interested	students	to	attend	classes	at	GIS	on	14th	
May	2018	(8:30am	-	3:00pm)	in	order	to	find	out	what	it's	like	to	be	a	student	
at	our	school.	As	most	classes	are	currently	full	or	almost	full,	we	are	able	to	
accept	only	three	students	per	class	per	day.	Applications	will	be	accepted	on	a	
first	come	first	saved	basis.	Additional	Open	Days	may	be	offered	in	the	future,	
depending	on	interest.	Parents	can	register	here:	
http://www.gjovikis.no/register-for-open-day/		
	

	
We	would	like	to	thank	all	the	parents	who	attended	the	meeting	with	the	MYP	
consultant	last	Thursday.	Thank	you	for	your	time	and	input.	We	are	currently	
awaiting	a	report,	which	should	be	available	within	the	next	few	weeks.	
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Thank	you	to	everyone	who	ordered	from	our	Scholastic	Book	Club.	We	are	
delighted	to	let	you	know	that	thanks	to	your	support	we	earned	£96,46	to	
spend	on	books	for	the	school.	Please	look	out	for	our	final	Book	Club	this	
academic	year	to	order	great	books	at	great	prices	and	earn	loads	of	free	books	
for	our	school	while	you	do	so.	
	

	
We	are	looking	forward	to	the	conferences	this	Thursday.	Detailed	information	
was	sent	last	week	and	is	still	available	on	our	website.	
	
Please	note	that	there	will	be	no	classes	on	19th	April	and	childcare	will	be	
provided	ONLY	to	families	with	two	or	more	children	and	ONLY	for	the	duration	
of	the	respective	conferences.	Swimming	is	cancelled	on	19th	April.	
	
We	hope	the	conferences	are	a	positive	experience	for	you	and	your	child,	and	
give	you	yet	another	perspective	on	your	child’s	learning.	
	

	
We	are	looking	forward	to	the	conferences.	Please	remember	to	bring	your	
signup	sheet	with	you	and	help	us	adhere	to	the	allotted	time	for	each	
meeting.		
	
Please	note	that	there	will	be	no	classes	on	19th	April	and	childcare	will	be	
provided	ONLY	to	families	with	two	or	more	children	and	ONLY	for	the	duration	
of	the	respective	conferences.	Swimming	is	cancelled	on	19th	April.	
	
	

PYP	Student-led	Conferences	
	

MYP	Parent-teacher	Conferences	
	

Scholastic	Book	Club	



	
If	you	have	any	questions	about	the	matters	below,	please	contact	the	relevant	
person:	
	
Invoices		 	 Leif	Olav	Thoresen	leif.olav.thoresen@gjovikis.no		
	
Taxi		(GIS)	 	 Dennis	Wanda	 dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no		
	
Taxi/bus	 	 Ingrid	Raasholm	 ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no		
(Kommune)	
	
School	nurse	 Monica	Iren										Monica.Raudi-Satran@gjovik.kommune.no		

Raudi-Sætran		
	
Swimming	 	 Ragnar	Görögh	 ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no		
	 	 	 	 	
SFO		 	 	 Marina	Shalaginova	 sfo@gjovikis.no		
	
	

	
	
Grade	 Date	
Grade	1	 19.04.18	(conferences)	

26.04.18	
03.05.18	
24.05.18	
31.05.18	
07.06.18	
14.06.18	

	

School	support	contact	details	
	

Swimming	timetable	
	


